
November 28, 2014 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

My name is xxx xxxxx. I am a Marine stationed in the Middle-East and am writing on behalf of 

my detachment as thanks for your very kind note and package of science fiction books. 

 

Though we've been busy with our work, it's been a pleasure watching Marines pick up the likes 

of Azimov, Heinlein, and Adams and exploring all the science fiction genre has to offer in their 

spare time. 

 

Once again, our heartfelt thanks for your consideration and making us feel connected with home, 

wherever in the universe that may be! Happy Holidays and Semper fidelis! 

 

Xxx  xxxxx 

Captain, USMC 

 


